
Nanosurf is proud to announce that our 500th STM was installed in the physics 
department at Seton Hall University, New Jersey, USA.  

Matt Miklius (seated) gets ready to measure with Dr. Parviz Ansari (Physics Dept. 
Chair), Molly Easo Smith (Dean of College of Arts & Sciences), and Mark Flowers 
(Nanoscience Inc.) looking on (right to left).  

         Installation of Nanosurf‘s 500 th STM at 
          Seton Hall University, New jersey, US.

Dr. Daniel Bubb, 
Dr. Parviz Ansari 
(Physics Dept. Chair), 
Molly Easo Smith 
(Dean of College of Arts 
& Sciences), 
Dr. Jeffery Togman
(Associate Dean), 
Mark Flowers 
(Nanoscience Inc.), and 
Dr. Frank Curti 
(designated E-STM user) 
dwarf the 500th Nanosurf
E-STM at Seton Hall, NJ.

Reaching this mark is a 
testimony to the endu-
ring popularity of the 
E-STM and motivates us 
to continue to adapt this 
microscope to the needs 
of our customers.


